August 6, 2007

Patricia Clark, Administrative Law Judge
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UT-061625 (Qwest AFOR Docket)
Qwest’s Compliance Filing in Connection with Paragraph 141 of Order No. 06 and Qwest’s Request for Modification of 14-day Comment Period 
Dear Judge Clark:

On July 31, 2007, Qwest filed a carrier-to-carrier service quality plan in response to paragraph 141 of the Commission’s Order No. 06 in the above-referenced docket.  Qwest also asked that the Commission shorten the 14-day comment period provided in the order to 7 days, and stated that it had not received any objections from the settling parties to a shortened comment period.  Initially, Staff believed that it would be able to file comments within the shorter time frame.  However, upon further review of the matter, Staff will need the full 14-day period provided in Order No. 06 (with comments due on August 14, 2007).  Staff’s counsel has apprised Qwest of this as well and, therefore, requests that the Commission not modify the 14-day period for responsive comments in Order No. 06.
Sincerely,

GREGORY J. TRAUTMAN
Assistant Attorney General
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